
 

The Quinnipiac District will be celebrating Scout Sunday 
and Scout Sabbath this year with a virtual Interfaith 
Service. 

We are looking for Units or individual Scouts who would 
like to be a part of the service by pre-recording a reading 
or creating a slide presentation to be used as a visual to a 
reading.   These will be spliced together to create a 
program the entire District can view on the Quinnipiac 
District’s YouTube Channel from 2:00 pm on Scout Sunday, 
February 7th until 7:00 pm on Scout Sabbath, February 
12th.  Join the rest of the district with the opening or 
closing viewing, watch as a unit during a meeting, or view 
it on your own.  

This is a great opportunity for Cub Scouts working on their 
Duty to God adventures or Scouts BSA working on the 
Communication Merit Badge and for Troop Chaplain 
Aides. Use readings that we provide or submit one of your 
own which we can review and possibly incorporate.  

There will be a brief meeting after District Roundtable on 
January 13th for anyone who is looking for more info or to 
get involved.  Zoom log-on information for the Roundtable 
is being emailed to all registered leaders in the district. 

Contact Donna Wesolowski at donnaweso@optimum.net 

with any questions or to register interest in participating. 
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